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Joellyn Brazile

From: Joellyn Brazile
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 10:03 AM
To: John Hull
Cc: dhibdon@ssoe.com; Larry Milton; Clay Bright; Flynn, David
Subject: Notice of Termination Force Main 1, 2 and 3 TNR154400

The Division of Water Resources (DWR) acknowledges receipt of a cerƟfied NoƟce of TerminaƟon (NOT) on March 22, 2024, 
for the project covered under tracking number TNR154400 under the General NPDES Permit for Discharges of Storm Water 
Associated with ConstrucƟon AcƟviƟes (TNR100000 – the “CGP”). This form was submiƩed according to SecƟon 9 of the 
CGP, which requires the operator to submit wriƩen cerƟficaƟon that a site, or porƟon of a site, has achieved final 
stabilizaƟon and all storm water discharges associated with the authorized construcƟon acƟviƟes have been eliminated. 
 
As of the date of this communicaƟon and based in part on your submiƩal of the above-referenced NOT, CGP tracking 
number TNR154400 is now listed as “inacƟve” in DWR’s database and on DWR’s dataviewer. The permit record may be 
accessed on the dataviewer at Permit Details (tn.gov) 
 
We appreciate your aƩenƟon to the general construcƟon storm water permit and its requirements. We believe this does 
make a difference to the quality of state waters. If you have any quesƟons, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

 
 


